
Hi Shawn 
  
I think that East Lions Park new name should be  East Lions Community Centre and not separate the 
park side from the new building. Even if the name does change the majority of the community will always 
know it as East Lions. 
  
 By the way when do you need the notice of interest for the lighting the Nelson park area for the multi 
year  budget. 
  
Thank for the town hall last night. It was full of great information. 
  
Eleanor de Koning 
36 Garland Crescent 
 


